
Our last day of service at our current location will be 
Saturday, September 21st, 2024.

During the transition to our new location, online 
shopping will remain available, and you can also visit 
any of our other retail stores from September 24th to 

September 30th, 2024.

     We are excited to welcome you to our new store, 
which will open on October 1st, 2024, at:

 56 Van Kirk Drive, Brampton, ON. L7A 1B1. 

For more details, please visit our website or contact our 
Call Center

WE’RE MOVING!
TO SERVICE YOU BETTER!


